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________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  
 
 
 

Tuesday 26th February 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 
 

Life Exhibition: Wednesday 5th March 2025 
 

As part of our RE Curriculum we have been invited to attend Life Expo, an event at Holy Trinity Parish 
Church, Frogmore on the afternoon of Wednesday 5th March 2025. 

 
It is a free event with both the cost of transport and entry to the Expo covered by CHIPS – St Albans. 
 
This is also the day that we are celebrating World Book Day, if your child is dressing-up, please send 
them in with their uniform to change back into before travelling to the exhibition. If they wear face 
paint as part of their costume, this will have to be removed when they change back into their 
uniform. 

 

The coach will leave school after the children have eaten lunch at 12.30pm and they will 
return in time for the end of the day. Children will be able to take a water bottle with them, which 
they will be responsible for. 

 

Please complete the permission slip attached, to give your consent for the trip. If you have any 
concerns or questions, please speak to the class teacher or the school office. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

 

     Mrs Amos 
     Headteacher 
 

 
I give my permission for my child,_________________________________________________ 
 
to attend the Life Expo on Wednesday 5th March 2025. 
 
 
Signature________________________________________Name__________________________ 
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